

## By email

23 December 2015

Ian Apperley fvi-request-3440-90d7af51@requests.fvi.org.nz

Shed 39, 2 Fryatt Quay Pipitea, Wellington 6011 PO Box 11646 Manners Street Wellington 6142 T 04 384 5708 F 04 385 6960 www.gw.govt.nz

Dear Mr. Apperley

## Request for information 2015-113

I refer to your request received by Greater Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) on 3 December 2015 for the following information:

"Can you please send me all email correspondence between the Chief Executive of the GWRC, Greg Campbell, and the Chief Executive of Wellington City Council, Kevin Lavery, in relation to the Share ICT Services Project as well as any related meeting minutes covering the dates from 1st November 2015 - 3rd December 2015"

Please find attached an email dated Wednesday 2 December 2015 from Greg Campbell (Chief Executive of the GWRC) to Kevin Lavery (Chief Executive of Wellington City Council). This email has been released in accordance with the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. GWRC has not been able to identify any other related email correspondence or meeting minutes covering the time period you have specified.

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Yours sincerely

Dave Humm

Greater Wellington Regional Council

General Manager

Corporate Services/Chief Financial Officer

RESONSE LETTER - IAN APPERLEY OIA 2015-113